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June 3, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

We hope that you and your family are all staying safe and healthy.  

 

The New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE) has created a committee of professionals, including a 

representative from non-public schools, to create guidelines for the re-opening of New Jersey schools for 

the 2020-2021 school year. As part of this process, the NJDOE is collecting information from New Jersey 

parents through a survey which will reflect opinions and concerns regarding remote learning, the re-

opening of schools, safety, and health issues. It is crucial that parents of students in Catholic and other 

non-public schools have a voice in this process. Below you will find links to the English and Spanish 

versions of the survey.  The last question in the survey allows parents to write additional concerns. When 

completing this question, please make sure that you write, “my child(ren) attend a nonpublic school.” It 

would be extremely helpful to also write any concerns that you may have regarding nursing services, 

transportation, supplemental instruction, compensatory education services, and/or any other concerns 

specific to your situation. The deadline for completing the survey is Monday, June 8th. 

 

English: NJDOE parent survey 

 

Spanish: NJDOE encuesta para padres. 

 

 

Thank you for your participation in the survey.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Eileen O'Neill 
 

Eileen O'Neill, M.Ed., LPC, NCC, BCC, TOH, Behavior Analyst, Educational Consultant 

Director of Special Education Services and Government Programs 

Archdiocese of Newark 

 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fes.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FV8HZ2MQ&data=01%7C01%7CEileen.O%27Neill%40rcan.org%7Cf01b33209452456f2a1108d807c6e297%7Ced2730e9d75b453584b3da3c6a24ad2e%7C0&sdata=hv1QBPWajZZBt2wNvLMMgOC8%2BYT8LFiEa6%2FuS6ckT9o%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fes.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2F7VM29CM&data=01%7C01%7CEileen.O%27Neill%40rcan.org%7Cf01b33209452456f2a1108d807c6e297%7Ced2730e9d75b453584b3da3c6a24ad2e%7C0&sdata=Qu5CFTLI9poTRgJ9lzAh39m4bfeksIMx5%2BfJnyD9L0s%3D&reserved=0

